From: alan.yeung

 Sent:
 23 March 2016 00:20

 To:
 Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Subject: 回复: 27-28 Chalk Farm Road - 2016/0724/A

Categories: Yellow Category

Dear Ms Oluwasey Enirayetan,

Sorry for my phone being out of contact. I am in China at the moment and will be back to UK on 14th of April. Thank you for your E-Mail of 17-3-2016. Please take this E-Mail as a confirmation that we will follow your advise and reduce the illumination and limiting it to only No.28 and Thames on the Chalk Farm RD. elevation while the Buffet restaurant on Chalk Farm Rd. and Hartland Rd. be non-illuminated. Kind regards

Alan Yeung

Dear Mr Yeung,

I tried to reach you but your phone was switched off.

I've assessed your application and visited the site and surrounding areas for a better picture, and we think that the although it's only the letters that would be illuminated, the letters on the fascia on both elevation is a lot. I am therefore writing for the possibility of reducing the illumination limiting it to only No. 28 and Thames on the Chalk Farm Road elevation while the 'Buffett restaurant' on Chalk Farm Road and signs on Hartland Road be non-illuminated.

I will be leaving the office at 4pm today and back in the office on Monday. If you would like to discuss further, I'm happy to.

Kind regards,

Oluwaseyi Enirayetan Planning Technician Regeneration and Planning Culture and Environment London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 3229 Web: camden.gov.uk

2nd Floor 5 Pancras Square 5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG Please consider the environment before printing this email.

You can <u>sign up</u> to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning applications, decisions and appeals.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.